
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD

TAXPAYER NOTICE

SPRINGFIELD, VERMONT

The fourth installment of the 2020-2021 Town & Town 

School District Taxes is due and payable 

May 15, 2021

Payments can be made as follows:
• Electronically on the town’s website at 
https://springfieldvt.govoffice2.com.
• Through the mail.
• Dropped into our mail slot located in the white door 
that faces Main Street. 
• Dropped into our mail slot located in the brown door on 
the second floor at the top of the outside stairs.  
If a receipt is desired, please provide a stamped self-ad-
dressed return envelope or an email address.  Due to 
COVID-19 Town Hall is currently closed to the public.

Barbara A. Courchesne, Treasurer


